
If you have any questions, please contact: Project Manager, 

Zach Evans at zevans@shorelinewa.gov or (206) 801-2428

CONSTRUCTION 

COMING SOON!
Residents should expect:

• Construction from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

• Access to homes will be maintained.

• Roadway will remain open but reduced to single-

lane traffic with flaggers at times. Expect delays 

during peak traffic hours.

• Construction is expected to be complete by early 

fall 2021.

• Pedestrian Bridge will be temporarily closed for 

one month. Please refer to project website on 

exact closure dates.

More information is available at the project website: 

shorelinewa.gov/195sharedusepath

NE 195th Street

Bridge Connector

(5th Avenue NE to I-5 

Pedestrian Bridge 

Shared-Use Path)

begins late July.
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